
Home Learning Year 5- For over the Christmas holidays 

English Completed 
by... 

Spelling/Phonics:  Your activity over the Christmas break is to practise the spellings 

that you have looked at in class this term.   

 

There is a spelling activity set on Purple Mash for you to complete. 
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Reading:  France ABCs: A Book About the People and Places of France - MyOn 
 

 
 

Once you have read this book there is an Accelerated Reader quiz 

to complete.  
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Writing:  French Menu 
 
Your task is to create a menu that could be used in a French restaurant.  
Research the food that France is famous for and add it to your menu. 
Make sure you describe the food in detail to persuade potential 
customers.   
 
You can use the template found at the end of this document.  
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Maths:  

Maths  French Menu 

 

As part of the Literacy task, you are to create a French menu for a 

restaurant. The numeracy task is to research prices for the food 

you are going to serve.  Please remember that the prices that you 

list are all in Euros as this is the currency of France.  
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Curriculum  

One curriculum 
area to be 
selected a week  

Design Technology 
 
During the Spring Term, we will be baking as part of our Design 
Technology topic.  Over the holidays your challenge is to become a 
‘Star Baker’ 
 
You could make a batch of bread rolls or even a delicious cake.  
Take some photos and we can share them in class.   
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On-going project-  France 
 

 
 

This half term we will be looking at France.  We would like you to 

create a French themed project over the next few weeks. 

 

This could include: 

- A fact book about France 
- A model of French landmark 
- Art work which could include Notre Dame Cathedral or the 

Arc de Triomphe 
- A biography based on a famous French citizen 

 
Please bring in any examples so that we can share your brilliant 
work in class.  
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Don’t forget- we love seeing your home learning. You can always take a photo and email to 

school or tweet us! We are looking forward to seeing what you have been up to. 

 

 



 


